
 Billy Bishop/Kerrisdale (B.C./Yukon No. 176)  

 
Effective Thursday, November 4th, 2014 
Changes to Health and Safety Protocol Requirements at the  
RCL #176 Billy Bishop/Kerrisdale branch. 
 

• All members and guests must be fully vaccinated to enter. Proof of such vaccinations will 
be required at the door to enter. 

• Members and guests must be masked at all times when not seated at . 

• Bar Service only will resume. No longer will table service be provided. 

• Adherence to social distancing protocols is required. Distancing for bar and meat draw 
queues are identified on the floor. 

• Saturday dinner is to revert to buffet style, served by staff and volunteers as it was pre-
pandemic.  

o Reservations as normal with 6:30 pm serving start. See Weekly “Blast” for 
details. 

• Saturday evening entertainment to commence at 7:30 and continue until 10:00 pm. 

Please Note: 

• Upstairs ventilation and air replacement is by furnace-returns plus windows, and thus 
windows must remain open. 
 
Downstairs ventilation investigation in progress with pending recommendations to be 
acted on with dispatch in consideration of resuming downstairs lounge activities. 

 

 

 

 


